
Highland Community Schools 
Board of Directors Joint Work Session with Lone Tree Board 
Wednesday – November 28, 2018 
6:00 p.m. – Highland Board Room 

The work session was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by President Nate Robinson. 

All board members were present except Lois Schneider. 

Schneider arrived at 6:20 p.m. 

Mr Crawford handed out a sharing survey he had done at both school districts in regard to the 
superintendent sharing going to 50/50 and other thoughts on operational sharing. After looking 
over the surveys the boards discussed the possibility of sharing the superintendent position at 
50/50 as well as the other shared positions. Lone Tree Board will have a work session next week 
to discuss this further then will plan on making a decision at their December 12th board meeting.   
Highland Board will discuss further once Lone Tree makes a decision. 

Engel made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Longbine. Motion carried 7-0. 

The work session adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
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